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Project Overview
• The Neighborhood Street Rebuilds FY22 (ST2250) was awarded to Texas Material Group, Inc., dba 

Texas Bit on May 15, 2023.

• The project included the repaving of N. Commerce St. from the I-35W Service Rd. to the SH 174 

Service Rd.

• The improvements to N. Commerce St. included modifications to the N. Commerce St. at the UPRR 

crossing.

• These improvements include extending an existing storm drain box culvert and widen the pavement 

width to improve condition for the turning movements of large trucks.

• Because this portion of N. Commerce St. is located within UPRR rights-of-way, a permit was required 

from UPRR for the work. The improvements included modifications to the actual crossing by UPRR 

contractors. The modification to the crossing is the addition of one crossing panel. The City of Burleson 

is responsible the costs of these improvements.

• The proposed improvements were sent to UPRR for review. UPRR has issued a revised permit with 

associated costs. Upon approval by council and final issuance of the executed permit, work can begin 

on the proposed improvements.
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Summary

• UPRR Revised Permit

• $72,186.00 for right-of-entry, flagger, 

engineering, drainage, and 

equipment.

• Funding – Street Bond

3



Project Timeline

END

12/09/2024

February 2025

June 2025
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120 Calendar Days for Construction



Recommended Council Action

Approve a Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR) permit agreement for modifications to the 
Commerce Street/UPRR crossing and associated funding in the amount of $72,186.00 in 
association with the Neighborhood Street Rebuilds FY22 project (ST2250).
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Questions / Discussion

Eric Oscarson, Deputy City Manager
eoscarson@burlesontx.com
817-426-9837

mailto:eoscarson@burlesontx.com

